
Invitation 

 

Fly-In Dubrovnik 2013 

from 20th - 23rd June 

 

 

 
 

“If you want to see heaven on earth, come to Dubrovnik” George Bernard 

Shaw, 1929 

 

 

 

As you already know, in accordance with the wishes of many of our members, this year's 

second event will take place in Dubrovnik from  

 

Thursday, 20th to Sunday, 23rd June,  2013. 
 



 
 

Dubrovnik is regarded as the “Queen of the Adriatic”, the historical trading harbour 

town with its fortifications, built between the 13th and 16th Centuries and now a UNESCO 

World Heritage Site.  

 

 
 



We will be staying at the best and most beautiful hotel in town - the  Grand Villa 

Argentina.  

Overlooking the sea, this hotel provides the best opportunities for swimming and 

sunbathing (or water-sports) and is just a short 15-minute stroll from the breathtaking 

Old Town. 

 

Both our Welcome and our Dinner on the day of arrival will be on the hotel terrace. A 

view of the Old Town is guaranteed.    

 

 
 

One of Croatia's best music groups, the Klapa Maestral , will entertain us with their 

music and song. 

 

On the Friday we will be visiting the Old Town in the morning and taking the coach in 

the evening through the beautiful Konavle Valley to Zastoje, a hamlet in the mountains. 

Here on a grange we will be having dinner in a 300-year-old mill.  

 



 
 

 

The galleon Tirena, a replica of one of the most famous trading ships from the time of the 

Dubrovnik Republic, has been chartered exclusively for us for a trip to the Elaphite 

Islands.  

These ships were once among the biggest in the world and helped Dubrovnik gain 

significance as a trading centre.  

 



 
 

 

We will take our aperitif  in the Renaissance castle from 1539 on the island of Sipan. 

From there the Tirena will take us to our lunch on the island of Lopud.  

 

We will, of course, be having our Gala Dinner at the exclusive Restaurant Atlas Club 

Nautika, overlooking the sea.  

Pope John Paul II enjoyed himself here on 6th June, 2003. A very special place!  

 



 
 

To make it even more special, the very successful and highly sought after band Benny 

und Joyce, will be flying in from Germany just for us. 
www.bennyundjoyce.de .  

 

 

Dear Members, you are cordially invited to join us there. The full program is attached. 

Please register at: 

 
http://mmig46.eu/index.php/willkommen/reisen/flyin-dubrovnik-2013/anmeldung?language=en 

 

 

The hotel rooms will be allocated on a strictly first-come, first-served basis. That means 

that the first to register will get the best rooms, as ever.  

 

Closing date for registrations: 20th of April 2013 

 

I hope that many of you will be able to take part. 

 

With best wishes, 

 

Wilhelm Schröer 

 

 


